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NOTICE 

Debate Competition 

All B.Tech. students are invited to participate in a debate competition on the topic "Safeguarding Human 

Rights in the Use of Digital Technologies organized by the Department of Computer Science and Business 

System (CSBS).  We believe that this event will contribute significantly to the intellectual and academic 

growth of our students while promoting important discussions on a timely and critical issue. 

Here are some key details about the proposed competition: 

Competition Title: Safeguarding Human Rights in the Use of Digital Technologies Debate Competition 

 

Date: 15th September 2023 

 

Time: 3:30 PM - 5:00 PM 

 

Venue: Block B Auditorium 

 

Competition Format: 

The participants will be divided into teams, and each team will present arguments for and against the 

motion. The competition will consist of multiple rounds, including preliminary rounds, semi-finals, and 

a grand finale. 

Benefits: 

 Enhancing students' research, critical thinking, and communication skills. 

 Promoting awareness of human rights issues in the digital age. 

 Encouraging teamwork and collaboration among students. 

 Providing a platform for students to voice their opinions and engage in constructive debates. 

Event Organizer          Head-DS-CSBS-AI                

Ms. Garima Jain                        Dr. Priyanka Chandani
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